
Virtual AFCA Meeting: Pedestrian and Traffic Safety
AFCA invites you to join our monthly meeting on 

Wednesday, April 16, 7 p.m., through Zoom. Experts 
on our local pedestrian, biker, and traffic safety issues 
will talk about what our neighborhood is doing to work 
with the county and with other citizens’ associations 
to reduce incidents and accidents. We will also have a 
discussion on Arlington’s tree canopy and the GetGreen 
app. In addition, Arlington Forest’s representative in 
the Arlington County Civic Federation, Eric Lotke, will 
summarize CivFed’s position on a recently proposed bill 
(HB 2768) to change the composition of the Arlington 
County Board and to introduce single-member districts.

To join the meeting through Zoom, enter the follow-
ing URL into your browser between 6:45 and 7 p.m. on 
Wednesday, April 16: https://tinyurl.com/2p9p8nty. (If 
you have never used Zoom, you can view a short tuto-
rial at https://zoom.us/resources by clicking on Joining 
& Configuring Audio/Video.) Alternatively, you can dial 
in to the meeting at 301-715-8592, where you will be 
prompted to enter meeting number 870 4556 1343 and 
passcode 875967. You might also be prompted to hit the 
# sign one or more times. This call-in number will be 
active starting at 6:45 p.m. 
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AFCA March 2025 Meeting
By Char Mahoney, Recording Secretary

On March 19, AFCA President Sal D’Itrio introduced 
several speakers (Cheryl Roesel, Bev Johnston, Janet 
Irwin, and Susan Graham), who presented the benefits 
of gardening with native plants. The ecological benefits 
include supporting insects, which pollinate 90% of the 
Earth’s flowering plants; our native oaks alone support 
more than 500 species of moths and butterflies. Climate 
change, habitat loss, and pesticide use are devastating 
ecosystems, and native plant gardening is a way to com-
bat them.

Practical tips for starting a native plant garden in-
clude replacing a small portion of lawn with native plants 
to get started. You simply cover the area with cardboard 
and mulch and allow the grass to decompose. You can 
choose native plants for a variety of conditions (sunny, 
shady, damp, dry, and so on); moreover, natives can coex-
ist with other plants, and you don’t need (and shouldn’t 
use) fertilizer. The Plant Nova Natives guide is a helpful 
resource for selecting native plants suited to conditions 
in our area (see https://www.plantnovanatives.org). 
The National Wildlife Federation’s Native Plant Finder 
lists local native plants by zip code (see https://na-
tiveplantfinder.nwf.org). The Virginia Department of 
Conservation and Recreation’s Virginia Native Plant 

...continued on page 2

Finder site allows searches by plant name and charac-
teristics (see https://www.dcr.virginia.gov/natural-her-
itage/native-plants-finder). The Northern Virginia Bird 
Alliance’s Wildlife Sanctuary Program offers advice on 
creating wildlife sanctuaries in your yard (see https://
www.nvbirdalliance.org/wildlife-sanctuary-program).

It’s important to make sure that plants are native to 
our area so they can maximize their benefits to polli-
nators. Conventional nurseries can carry plants labeled 
“native” that are not native to our area, and “nativars” 
(cultivated varieties of native plants) can have reduced 
value for our local insects. Local vendors specializing in 
native plants include the Virginia Native Plant Society’s 
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The Team

The Arlington Forester is the official publication of the
Arlington Forest Citizens Association, Arlington, VA. 
A nonpartisan, nonsectarian publication serving the 
residents of Arlington Forest, the Forester welcomes 
articles and photos focusing on issues specific to our 
neighborhood. We publish monthly from September 
to November and January to May. The deadline for 
submissions is the first of the month. Email your 
submission of up to 400 words—preferably with a 
photo—to newsletter@arlingtonforestva.org. Articles 
on controversial issues are welcome but do not 
necessarily reflect the views of AFCA and will be marked 
as opinion.

Editor/Advertising: Hutch Brown
703-855-1732, newsletter@arlingtonforestva.org

Check your ad and contact Hutch for any corrections.

Layout & Design: Leo Horwitz
newsletter@leohorwitz.com

Distribution: Allison Kennett 
allison.kennett@gmail.com

Contact Allison if you do not receive a newsletter.

Website: www.arlingtonforestva.org
Join AFCA listserve by emailing address to:

arlingtonforestva@gmail.com
The Forester is printed by Minuteman Press

2024–2025 AFCA Officers

President: 
Sal D’Itri 

afcaprez@gmail.com

Vice President, Greenbrier: 
Tom Smialowicz
703-528-3889 

tsmialowicz@gmail.com

Recording Secretary: 
Char Mahoney
571-241-9866 

char.mahoney@verizon.net

Treasurer: 
Jeffrey Horwitz
703-243-2395 

afca@ironstate.me

Arlington Civic Federation Rep:
Eric Lotke

ericlotke2044@gmail.com

Vice President, Southside: 
Julie Kirchhoff 

ssvpAFCA@gmail.com

Vice President, Northside: 
Liz Grossman
703-841-0578 

grossman.elizabeth@icloud.com

Corresponding Secretary: 
Janet Irwin

703-516-4574 
jeirwin1@verizon.net

Arlington Neighborhoods Program:
Liz Kauffman

571-327-6497 
lizkauffman@yahoo.com

Historian: 
Todd Burns

trbeyond@gmail.com




DA Studio Salon 
Your local family hair salon


dedicated to making the whole family

 feel and look great. Let us give you a trim, 

touch up or add some color to your hair. We 
take Customer Service and Value very 

seriously.

Make an appointment quick & easy - Just go to 


DAStudioSalon.com  
and click Book an Appointment


Life isn’t perfect but your hair can be. 
Arlington Forest Shopping Center 

703.525.6828 
DAstudiosalon.com 

DAstudiosalon@gmail.com

sales in Alexandria (first Wednesday of each month start-
ing in April); the Northern Alexandria Native Plant Sale 
(April 26); Green Spring Garden Day in Alexandria (May 
17); the Nature by Design nursery (see https://www.na-
ture-by-design.com); and the Earth Sangha nursery (see 
https://www.earthsangha.org/wpn). You can join the 
Arlington Forest Gardening listserv by sending an email 
to AFGardens+subscribe@groups.io. 

A discussion followed on how to keep deer and other 
animals out of your garden. Excluding deer with an 8-ft 
fence might be necessary, especially near parks. Native 
plants like spicebush, pawpaw, and river birch are deer 
resistant. 

AFCA Meeting 
...from page 1

At the AFCA picnic/meeting on May 21, AFCA will 
hold elections for officers in the coming year. Elected of-
fices include President; Vice Presidents for Greenbrier, 
Northside, and Southside; Recording Secretary; 
Corresponding Secretary; and Treasurer. Current offi-
cers have indicated their willingness to serve again, but 
anyone is welcome to run for office. If interested, please 
contact Nominating Committee Chair Art Schwartz at 
arthur.edward.schwartz@gmail.com.

 AFCA Elections Coming Up!  
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Faces of the Forest: The Lotke/Mortimer Family in Northside
By Christiana Campos

Even on the rainiest days, the butterflies, vi-
brant flowers, and hungry caterpillar painted on 
the exterior of the Lotke/Mortimer family home 
bring sunshine and warmth to all who pass 
by. The stunning mural envelops this unique 
four-bedroom, three-and-a-half bath brick colo-
nial with nature’s most beautiful splendors.

Eric Lotke and Amy Mortimer moved to the 
DC area from Connecticut in 1994 and began 
their quest to become first-time homeowners 
in 1996, when they learned they were expecting 
their first child, Isaac (now 28 and at Georgetown 
Law School). They aimed for settling into a new 
house by spring 1997, then found their love-
ly Arlington Forest home in December 1996, 
months ahead of their nesting schedule! They 
fell in love with the house’s close proximity to 
trails, parks, the community center, and Ballston 
with its metro.

Eric and Amy purchased the house from chil-
dren of the original owners and, according to 
Eric, received a “gift” during closing: the paper-
work from the home’s sale to the original own-
ers in 1939. The papers revealed that the house 
originally sold for $8,000 (including an addition-
al $800 fee for a fireplace!) in a year when the 
buyer earned $10,000. (The $8,000 cost of the 
original home in 1939 would be about $184,000 
today, a small fraction of today’s home prices in 
Arlington Forest.)

Two years after they moved in, Eric and 
Amy welcomed their second child, Marika, now 
26 years old and working with the Peace Corps in the 
Dominican Republic. In 2002, they decided to ampli-
fy the original home by adding a top floor above their 
existing addition, as well as an uber-cool loft to chill, 
decompress, and absorb views of the outdoors. During 
construction, they found signatures on the beams from 
the original construction crew, so they followed suit and 
had their own construction crew sign their names before 
adding the drywall.

In 2018, the house was in need of an exterior paint 
job. Coincidentally, Eric and Amy were dreaming of cre-
ating a one-of-a-kind mural using their home as a can-
vas. Little did they know that the painter they settled on, 
Langston Urrutia, was an artist on the side whose true 
passion was drawing and creating artwork. Langston of-
fered his original art consisting of two larger-than-life 
monarch butterflies, a caterpillar crawling up the chim-
ney, and dandelions and sunflowers as a mural on the 
home’s white exterior. The house is now known locally 
as the “Butterfly House” and has been featured on local 
blogs and websites.

By day, Eric works at the National Education 
Association in Washington, DC, and bikes to work 

RailsPosts

“unless it’s snowing, icy, or pouring down rain.” Outside 
of work, he is an activist, scholar, and published author. 
One of his novels includes a pizzeria that was named 
after our own local Bricks. Amy, his “forever girlfriend,” 
works with Opportunity@Work, an organization that 
advocates for accomplished workers who are overlooked 
for higher wage jobs because they have no bachelor’s de-
gree. She enjoys running on Arlington’s trails in her free 
time. For more information on Eric and his work, visit 
www.ericlotke.com.
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Additional Safety Improvements  
Coming to Carlin Springs Road

By Bev Johnston

AFCA is once again partnering with the Bluemont 
Citizens Association (BCA) to improve pedestrian safety 
and encourage safer driving behavior on Carlin Springs 
Rd. The BCA gained approval for the exploration of in-
tersection improvements along N. Carlin Springs Rd. 
between 2nd St. N. and N. Galveston St. through the 

county’s Arlington Neighborhoods Program (ANP). 
Proposed plans include permanent corner curb ex-
tensions; an updated crossing at N. Harrison St.; 
and bus stop upgrades within the proposed project 
area. 

Homeowners adjacent to specific safety improve-
ments will soon be contacted by representatives of 
the ANP to indicate their approval/disapproval of 
the proposed upgrades. At least 60% of affected 
property owners must approve the project in order 
for final design development to proceed. The AFCA 
and BCA have submitted letters of support to the 
ANP for the project. More information on the histo-
ry of the project can be found on the BCA website at 
https://www.bluemontcivic.org/northcarlinsprings.
php. 

Please note that survey crews are expected to be 
in the project area in the coming weeks to collect site 
information. Please be sure to be safe when driving and 
give them a brake.
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Need your house 
or office cleaned?

Call Marlene (703) 402-8792 
for a free estimate

Windows
Appliances
Laundry
General Cleaning

... And more.

Once, or weekly, or other intervals
We have been working in Arlington 
Forest for more than 20 years and 
can provide references.

New Season at Lubber Run Farmers Market
By Cheryl Roesel

The Lubber Run Farmers Market began its eighth 
season on April 5. The market, in the Barrett Elementary 
School parking lot at 4401 N. Henderson Rd., will be 
open every Saturday, rain or shine, from 8 a.m. to 12 
noon through November 22. 

The market welcomed seven new vendors this year. 
Big Boy Biscuits and Good Company Doughnuts bring 
new breakfast options that will pair nicely with Harvest 
Hue’s 100% natural, cold-pressed juices. For snacking, 
choose from several flavors of POPcorn Perfected, air-
popped fresh at the market! Or add cow’s milk chees-
es from Village Cheeseworks to your cheese board to 
complement the goat’s milk cheeses from returning 
favorite Faerie Springs Farm. New dinner options in-
clude Shawneehaw Cattle Co., with Angus beef cuts, and 
Tasaane, with lumpia (Filipino-style eggrolls) and other 
Filipino-style foods.

Even if you missed opening day, you haven’t missed 
out on a chance to visit with some of Faerie Springs 
Farm’s baby goats. Expect return visits during the sea-
son. The market remains a great place to shop for sea-
sonal fruits and vegetables, potted herbs and garden 
plants early in the market season, fish and pork prod-
ucts, cheeses, sweet and savory baked goods, and a wide 
variety of prepared food and drink. Or just sit, sip, and 
chat on Saturday morning while listening to live mu-
sic. Coming up: On April 19, the Virginia Native Plant 
Society, Potowmack, will be at the market with lots of 
information and folks to answer your questions about 
native plant gardening.

Due to school construction, no parking is available 
this year from the Henderson Rd. entrance to the school 
parking lot. But plenty of parking is available in the 
nearby Lubber Run Community Center garage at 300 
N. Park Dr. starting at 8 a.m. Follow us on Instagram 
(LubberRunFM) and Facebook (LubberRunFM) for the 
latest updates.

By county ordinance, work with lawn mowers, leaf 
blowers, and other outdoor power tools is not allowed be-
fore 7 a.m. on weekdays and before 10 a.m. on Saturdays, 
Sundays, and holidays—and after 9 p.m. on any day. 
Please respect this quiet time for your neighbors.

Noise Alert
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Kids. They have ONE JOB: To grow up and be awe-
some. And these Forester kids are rocking it! Now if 
they’d just slow down a tiny bit. Because in a hot minute, 
they will have turned 18 and graduated, and left for col-
lege, for jobs, for adventures yet unseen. And then they 
will be adults!! (Ish.)

And—as many of you know—every year, I want to 
capture that last moment of who they are before they 
head off in different directions toward who they will be. 
So, once again, we will be doing a High School Senior 
Group Portrait at the Barrett Elementary School play-
ground. Here are the deets, as they say:

Date/time: Sunday, April 27, 6 p.m.
Place: Barrett Elementary School, the “big kids 

playground”
Who: All high school senior Foresters, past and 

present.  
If you (a) lived in Arlington Forest at any point during 

your childhood, and (b) you are a high school senior, 
then you’re invited. Seriously. It’s all about the cohort 
at the playground. Did you live here in 4th grade and 
go to a private school? But you’re a high school senior 
in Fairfax now? You’re still in. Once a Forester, always 
a Forester.    

If you know someone who used to live here who 
is still in the area somewhere, please pass along the 

information and invite them to join us. Also, this is rain 
or shine. If it’s raining, bring an umbrella. We make it 
work every year. 

(For those with younger kids, the Back To School 
Portrait for the rising K-6-9 kids will be on Sunday, 
August 24, at 6 p.m. That is the last day of APS summer 
vacation. There will be a reminder in the last Forester 
newsletter before the summer break.) 

And, in the meantime, here’s to the 2024 Cohort! If 
they are not home already, they will be soon! WITH SO 
MUCH LAUNDRY! Squee!! If you have any questions, 
please feel free to email me at LizVance@gmail.com.

Graduating Seniors Group Portrait  
By Liz Vance

Arlington Forest seniors graduating in 2024.
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Barcroft Elementary School. The 
PTA hosted Bingo Night at the school 
on March 12 with pizza, snacks, and 
prizes. Dr. Duran, the Arlington Public 
Schools superintendent, came to visit 
the school on March 19 and met with 
the Student Council Association offi-
cers. The PTA is looking to fill several 
officer positions for the 2025-27 school 
years. You can email the PTA president if you are inter-
ested in joining the PTA board. 

Upcoming events include Teacher and Staff 
Appreciation Week on May 5-9. Follow us on X and 
Instagram at @BarcroftEagles and on Facebook at 
Barcroft Elementary School PTA. You can contact bar-
croftptapresident2024@gmail.com if you would like to 
support the PTA or have any questions. 

Kenmore Middle School. Congratulations to Octavia 
Knigge for being named the Arlington Public Schools 
Assistant Principal of the Year. Ms. Knigge is currently 
the assistant principal for 7th grade. Congratulations 
also to the Kenmore Wrestling Team for winning the 
2025 County Championship. 

Upcoming events include Teacher 
and Staff Appreciation Week on May 
5-9. In addition, the annual Kenmore 
Middle School 5k race will be held on 
Saturday, May 10, starting at 9 a.m. The 
race, open to the community, is on a 
USATF-certified 5k course in Bluemont 
Park; you can register at https://
runsignup.com/Race/VA/Arlington/

KenmorePTSA5k. We are looking for event sponsors to 
support this race, with sponsorship levels starting at 
$500. Contact kenmoreptapresident@gmail.com if you 
are interested in sponsorship or have any questions. 

The PTSA is looking to fill several officer positions 
for the 2025-27 school years. You can email the PTSA 
president if you are interested in joining the board. 
Follow us on X at @KenmorePTA or on the PTSA page 
of the Kenmore Middle School website at https://ken-
more.apsva.us/pta/. You can contact kenmoreptapresi-
dent@gmail.com if you would like to support the PTA 
or have any questions; volunteers are always need-
ed. Donations to the PTA are always appreciated at  
https://kenmorepta.memberhub.com/store.

School Updates
By Samantha Bell

      The number of homes for sale this February was higher than it’s been in any 
of the past five Februarys – and that’s great news for buyers. The graph 
below uses the latest data from Realtor.com to show the supply of homes on 
the market has grown by 27.5% in just the last year throughout the US. 
Put my 40 years of local real estate experience in your neighborhood to work 
for you. We can discuss your situation, questions and best options.  

 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Casey O'Neal 

Associate Broker 
703-217-9090 

casey@caseyoneal.com 
www.caseyoneal.com 
Compass Real Estate 

 
FREE Notary Service 
for Arlington Foresters! 
 
With my guidance as a  
project manager, I can 
help you prepare your 
home to sell faster and at 
a higher price. Compass 
fronts the cost of the 
services to enhance 
your home’s value. Visit 
our web site for details. 
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News Bits

Since completion of the new Lubber Run Community 
Center in 2020, the intersection of N. George Mason Dr. 
with N. Park Dr. in Arlington Forest has seen an uptick in 
crashes. Arlington County has installed a new four-way 
traffic light at the intersection, with plans for finalizing 
it this spring. The intersection is also getting curb ex-
tensions on all corners, increased street lighting, and 
marked crosswalks. 

New Traffic Signal

In March, Georgetown University began offering 
resources to federal public servants who have lost—or 
might lose—their jobs. Support includes scholarships for 
tuition reduction and career resources for recently sep-
arated federal employees. You can find out more online 
at Georgetown University Federal Workforce Transition. 

Georgetown Assists Fired Feds

You will find native perennials, shrubs, and trees 
for sun or shade! Ten or eleven vendors from Virginia, 
Maryland, and Pennsylvania will be at this annual 
event, the largest native plant sale in the metropoli-
tan region. It’s on Saturday, April 26, 9 a.m. to 2 p.m., 
in the parking lot of The Church of St. Clement at 1701 
N. Quaker Lane. Parking in Christ the King’s parking 
lot, across the street on Oakcrest, will be allowed this 
spring. Vendors are listed on the sale website at www.
NorthernAlexandriaNativePlantSale.org.

Northern Alexandria Native Plant Sale

Get ready for Earth Day (April 22) and Arbor Day 
(April 25) at the annual Spring Celebration and Plant 
Sale at the Glencarlyn Library Garden on Saturday, April 
19, from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. Nature-related activities and 
products will be available, sponsored by the Master 
Gardeners of Northern Virginia. An educational tree 
walk will start at 1 p.m., and the Small Trees Make Big 
Canopies program will be giving away saplings during 
the event.

Spring Celebration on April 19

With spring here, cleanup activities can lead to dan-
gerous chemical spills into our local streams. If you no-
tice illegal discharges discoloring streams in our neigh-
borhood parks, you can report it at www.arlingtonva.us/
Government/Topics/Report-Problem. They will not be 
able to respond outside of business hours, but they will 
investigate and get back to you. You can find out more 
online at Report Stream Pollution Arlington.

Reporting Stream Pollution

The Department of Parks and Recreation conducted 
its second deer population aerial drone survey on March 
17-21. The data will guide the county’s deer manage-
ment strategies, reducing overpopulation and protect-
ing native plant communities. The survey covered all 
of Arlington except for Federal lands. Technologies in-
cluded thermal imaging, visual spectrum imagery, and 
GPS for precise data collection. The Federal Aviation 
Administration and other federal agencies reviewed and 
approved the survey, which used low-resolution imagery 
to ensure privacy.

Arlington Deer Drone Survey
A pair of ravens has nested in recent years on a 

support for the Route 50 bridge over Four Mile Run 
in Glencarlyn Park. The common raven looks like an 
American crow, only bigger, and it has a deeper call re-
sembling a croak. Though native to Virginia, ravens have 
a home range largely restricted to the Appalachians, so 
having a local nesting pair is new. You can see the nest 
from the W&OD Trail on the far support for the bridge, 
where you might also see the raven pair—and, in time, 
the chicks.

Ravens Nesting Again

By law, Arlington requires dog owners to keep their 
pets on leashes while out in public. Even a “good dog” let 
off leash in a park can be injured by cars, wild animals, or 
other dogs, and unleashed dogs can frighten passersby. 
Arlington’s 10 dog parks are for letting dogs run free, 
including the Glencarlyn Dog Park in Glencarlyn Park 
(with access through the road to the Long Branch Nature 
Center); anywhere else, the owners of dogs off leash 
can be fined. Find out more online at Dog Leash Laws 
Arlington VA.

Dog Leash Law

Community Calendar

Topics are tentative.

April 16, 2025: Pedestrian/traffic safety

May 21, 2025: Neighborhood picnic

Next AFCA meeting: Wednesday, April 16, 7 p.m.

Lubber Run Farmers Market:  
Open Saturdays 8 a.m.-noon through November 22

Annual AFCA Picnic: Wednesday, May 21, 2025

Annual Yard Sale: A Saturday in May 2025

Lubber Run Amphitheater: Schedule due in May

Turnaround Day: A Saturday in July 2025 (tentative)

AFCA Meetings
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Name Email Phone Other

So
ut

hs
id

e

Sophia Cordon kitkat67@msn.com 301-509-7915 4 4 4 4 4 4

William Cordon 301-509-7915 4 4 4 4 Yard help

Ady Lombardi 703-395-2063 4 4 4 4

Elsie Lombardi eflombardi13@gmail.com 703-732-9316 4 4H 4

Amy Mashkuri 571-643-5883 4 4

Sabrina Saunders sabrina_saunders@icloud.com 202-531-2247 4 4 4H 4 4 Tutoring

G
re

en
br

ie
r

Brooks Everitt Ang.everitt12@Gmail.com 571-244-7691 4 4 4 4

Henry Hawks 202-744-5334 4 4 4

Alexis Kent alexisvkent@gmail.com 703-899-5395 4

Gavin Kraft kenneth.d.kraft@gmail.com 314-775-7008 4 4 4 4 4 4 4

Nora Kraft kenneth.d.kraft@gmail.com 314-775-7008 4 4 4 4

Madeline Lund madelinelund11@gmail.com 571-447-6968 4 4 4 4

Avery McGrann snooz_ette@yahoo.com 571-225-2484 4 4 4H 4 4

Cece McGrann snooz_ette@yahoo.com 703-489-7170 4 4 4H 4 4

Jacob Nadherny jacob@nadherny.com 4 4 4

Matthew Petruccelli tony.petruccelli@gmail.com 703-629-0425 4 4

Nicky Petruccelli tony.petruccelli@gmail.com 703-629-0425 4 4 4 4

Caulder Pickard katiepickard@gmail.com 571-244-6870 4 4 4 4 4 4 4

Elle Pickard katiepickard@gmail.com 571-244-6870 4 4 4H 4 4 4

James Smialowicz james.smialowicz@gmail.com 703-244-6564 4 4 4 4 4 4

Georgia Souryal 703-868-4751 4 4

Ben Tahu Ben.apple.sub@gmail.com 571-289-6272 4 4

Koh Tamaki michaelnakamoto@gmail.com 703-568-8566 4 4 Mowing

Thomas Walsh tvswalsh22@gmail.com 202-236-4953 4 4 4 4 4 4 4

Caroline Weaver cweaverlee@gmail.com 703-336-2117 4 4 4 4 4

N
or

th
si

de

Lila Bryant lila.k.bryant@icloud.com 4 4 4

Natalie Bryant natalie.a.bryant@icloud.com 703-447-8555 4 4 4

Niittisha Choudhary Niittisha@gmail.com 703-981-1229 4 4 4 Tutoring

Ella Engelhardt 571-236-8123 4 4 4H 4 4 Dog training

Rafaella Lenco rafaellalenco@gmail.com 571-279-9875 4 4 4 4

Mariah Nissenson manissenson@gmail.com 703-517-1037 4 4 4H 4 4 4

Matthew Pearl matthewpearl07@gmail.com 571-531-2348 4 4 4 4

Evie Price 703-402-5138 4 4 4H 4 4 4

Adam Sherzai adam.sherzai@icloud.com 202-615-9411 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4

Leilani Wright 207-650-5741 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 Tutoring

These Arlington Forest youths are ready 
to help. To be added or deleted, email 

newsletter@arlingtonforestva.org.

 Dog walking  Leaf raking  Snow shoveling  Babysitting H
Special

Certification Pet sitting  Plant watering  Mother’s helper  Mail collection

Kids for Hire
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R & M 
CLEANING SERVICES

Reliable - Experienced - Good References
Flexible Scheduling - Reasonable Rates

We Bring Our Own Equipment

Call MARYEN or RAUL
703-321-5335

Free-in-home
Estimate --
Weekly/Bi-weekly/
Monthly or Occasionally --
Move-in or Move-out Office

Help Neighborhood Schools
Link your Harris Teeter VIC cards to help your neighborhood and local schools that many of our children attend! 

Choose up to five different schools to link to, then hand this page to the customer service desk during your next visit to Harris Teeter. 

Barrett: 3906 Barcroft: 4238 ATS: 4378 Key: 5109 H-B Woodlawn: 4490 Thomas Jefferson: 3905

Kenmore: 3954 Washington-Liberty: 3917 Wakefield: 4566 St. Thomas More: 2069 Our Savior Lutheran: 5529

Visit us in the
Arlington Forest  
Shopping Center

Our coffee is a locally roasted,  
direct-trade specialty coffee from 

Guatemala

20% off  
Any Purchase
Including our signature  

dirty horchata drink

Also try our breakfast sandwiches  
and lunch options!

Not valid with other offers,
coupon expires May 15, 2025

Outdoor seating 
available!

 

 

The Numbers Can Be Intimidating… 
 

Current 30-year fixed mortgage rate: 7.78% 
Avg. Days on Market (Arlington): 26 
Active Inventory (Arlington): -24% from a year ago 
Average sales price (past 6 months in Arlington Forest): $1,015,528 
 
…but there is only one number you need to know to be an expert on the 
market: 

571-216-6802 
 
Give a call anytime, and I’ll make it all easy to understand. 

 

Your Arlington Forest Realtor…Cachion Homes. 

    

              Member Long & Foster Executive Club 

 

Paul Cachion, MBA 
571-216-6802 

CachionHomes@gmail.com 



Pre-K (Age 4 by Sept.30)  
through 8th grade

Affordable Tuition
Before and After School Program

Small Class Sizes
Many Extracurricular Activities

825 South Taylor Street
Arlington, VA 22204

703-892-4846
w w w. O S VA . O R G

 

 

Tents • Catering Equipment • Party 
Supplies • Lawn and Gardening 

Equipment • Power Tools • Medical 
Equipment 

 

 

Arlington • (703) 243-2122 
4831 1st St North. Arlington VA 22203 

BrookeRentalCenter.com 

Brick’s Pizza
16 Years of Great Pizza

703-243-6600
Cheese 12”- $14, $0.99/topping 
Cheese 14”- $17, $1.49/topping
Cheese 16”- $19, $1.99/topping

On Tuesdays:
 Buy one pizza,

get one free

Arlington Forest Shopping Center
Hours: 10 am - 11pm Sun - Thurs

10 am - 12 am Fri - Sat

New Forest Valet
Quality Cleaning Since 1967

Drycleaning - Laundry - Shoe Repair
Alterations - Draperies - Quilts

Specializing in Delicate
and Fancy Items

Arlington Forest Shopping Center

703-525-4354
7 to 7 Mon-Fri,  9-3 Sat

“Fussy Cleaning for 
Nice People”

4819 1st Street North
Arlington, VA 22203 

(Arlington Forest Shopping Center)

Tel: 703-522-1311
www.crystalThai.com

Dine-in   Pick-Up  Delivery

Fine Food
Fine Service

Fine Neighbors

Buy One
Get One $7 Off!
Get $7 off one Lunch or Dinner 

Entree when purchasing a  
Second Lunch or Dinner Entree

Of Equal or Greater Value
Good Daily for

Arlington Foresters
With This Coupon

For Dine-in Only

One Coupon per Party
Not Valid with Luncheon Specials, 

Soft Shell Crab and Crispy Flounder  
Menu, any Special of  

Maximum Discount $7 
Coupon expires May 15, 2025
We honor all Major Credit Cards

ARLINGTON
 

TREE CARE
Maintaining the natural 

health of your trees

Tree Removal * Pruning
Storm Damage
Licensed & Insured 

703-524-0888
Call to schedule a free evaluation

or estimate for your trees.

www.ArlingtonTreeCare.com


